
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:    Peter Joseph, Town Manager 

CC:               Jessica Maloy, Finance Director 

 

FROM:         Earl Gibson, Public Works Superintendent 

DATE:            June 13, 2022        

SUBJECT:  Public Works Equipment Lift 

 

Based on bid results and what is best suited for the Town of Freeport I'm recommending that we award the 
bid for the new Public Works Equipment Lift to Vehicle Service Group (VSG) of Windham, Maine. The bid 
amount is $84,373.14 
 
Note: $100,000 was included in the FY23 Public Works Capital Budget for the purchase of a new Public 
Works Equipment Lift.   This will be a saving of $15,626.86 

 
 
Sincerely,  
Earl Gibson 
 

 

ITEM # 132-22 EQUIPMENT LIFT



Town of Freeport 

 

Mobile Column Lifting System for Public Works Facility Bid Opening 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 2:30pm 

 

The following bids were submitted for the Public Works Facility Mobile Column Lifting System: 

  

1. NAPA Auto Parts:    $101,615.00 

Rotary Flex Max Mobile Columns (Set of 6) 

Model# MCHM619  

 

2. VSG (Vehicle Service Group):   $84,373.14 

Flex Max 619 (Set of 6) 

  

3. AGT (Automotive Garage Tools LLC):  $96,356.89 

Rotary Flex Max (Set of 6) 

Model# MCHM619     

 

4. ARI-Hetra:     *did not meet bid specs 

Model# BPW-10-6-AJ (6 posts)    

 

5. Liftnow Automotive Equipment Corp:  *did not meet bid specs 

Gray Manufacturing/Mahle (6 Columns) 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recorded by Tammy Morrissey 


